

25 EAST JEFFERSON STREET • 352.754.442

W www.Hernand

Commendation Memorandum

Date: June 12th, 2024

To: Mark Latwinas, Crew Leader

Robert Blake, Maintenance Worker II
David Lehotsky, Equipment Operator
Daniel O'Conner, Equipment Operator
Michael Hanlon, Equipment Operator
Edward Winters, Equipment Operator
Dielmus Jones, Equipment Operator
Keven Kaar, Special Equipment Operator

From: Stephen Stack, Assistant Director

Subject: Customer Commendation – Shoal Line Blvd

Dear Mark, Robert, David, Daniel, Michael, Edward, Dielmus, and Kevin,

This letter is to recognize your efforts for the extensive swale and culvert maintenance along Shoal Line Boulevard. Several residents had expressed their concerns of possible flooding and asked that the culverts and swales be cleared ahead of any storms. While the work was being completed this week, the county received several calls and emails, including from the Hernando Beach Property Owners Association, to thank the crews on their professionalism and outstanding workmanship.

Thank you again for handling the situation and for all your hard work, contributions, and efforts to assist our customers. A copy of this memorandum will be placed in your personnel file for future reference.

With sincere appreciation,

Assistant Director

Hernando County Department of Public Works

Cc: Personnel File – HR

J. Scott Herring, P.E. | Director of Public Works/County Engineer Art Lozano, Field Supervisor